The Scunthorpe Borough Boys' Juvenile Band was formed in May, 1944, Its origin was as a consequence of a meeting between Mr. W. Richards and Mr. D. J. K. Quibell, M.P. Steps were at once taken to find out if instruments could be obtained; this was finally accomplished and the instruments were provided by the generosity of the directors of Messrs. Sir Lindsay Parkinson & Co., Ltd., to whom we all feel indebted. The band is under the musical direction of Mr. W. Richards, who has a long record of brass band experience with such combinations as Mansfield Colliery Band, Crookhall Band, South Elmsall, and latterly the Scunthorpe British Legion Band. We are pleased to say that the band is making satisfactory progress. It is hoped that finally it will result in a Scunthorpe Senior Band and that the Juvenile Band will supply players as they develop, so that we can have a first-class band in Scunthorpe that will be able to hold its own with most brass bands in the country. Assistant Secretary, Mr. Webster; Treasurer, Councillor Hutchinson; Musical Director, Mr. Richards; President, Mr. Quibell, M.P.; Secretary, Councillor Ablett



By permission of Mr. A. H. Sanders, Press Photographer.

THE SCUNTHORPE BOROUGH BOYS' JUVENILE BAND